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Three products discontinued in New Mexico 

Effective July 1, 2019, the following products will no longer be available 

in New Mexico: 

 Washington National Critical Solutions® 

 Wage Guard® 

 Washington National Worksite Critical Illness® 

In order to process existing business, all applications must be 

submitted to the home office and dated prior to June 30, 2019. 
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